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 TODDLER ROOM 2 

Happy New Year!  The Toddler 
2 class had fun ending the year 
2019 in the month of 
December.  We learned about 
letters L, M and N.  We learned 
how to say “Milk,” “All Done,” 
and “Play” in Sign Language.  
We also learned about 
meerkats, mice, and flamingos.  
We had lots of fun making 
holiday crafts including holiday 
lights, wreaths, Menorahs, and 
ornaments.  Thank you so 
much to everyone who donated 
cans of food to our Food Drive!  
It was a great success!  And we 
had so much fun ending the 
year with Movie Day!  It’s been 
a wonderful year, and we are all 
looking forward to a fantastic 
2020.     

Smiles,   

Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                    

Welcome to a new year in Children's House 2-2! We're so 
excited about getting back into the swing of things. We 
started off with our lesson plan about being kind and then 
we'll go into our back to basics lesson plan. the children 
then voted to have our space lesson plan next. One of the 
changes this new semester will be our job board. The 
children will have an opportunity during circle time to sign 
up for one of the many classroom duties and will be 
counted on to help with that all day. It's a wonderful way to 
teach self help skills, independence and team work. Please 
take a moment to make sure your 
child has a change of clothes, even if 
you believe them to be reliably potty 
trained. An incident with a messy 
sensory table taught us a valuable 
lesson about the importance of a 
change of clothes for everyone.     
   
With gratitude, 

Ms. Maddy and Ms. Ali



 

 

                                                                                                           

 

  

 

 TODDLER ROOM 1  

Hip Hip Hooray! It’s a New Year! 

Welcome back everyone! It’s been a long 
journey in the toddler room 1. We have so 
much to accomplish before the school year is 
up. Each day in the toddler room we are 
discovering new things and making progress on 
our daily learning activities. Also, thank you for 
practicing “ Flip Flop Over Top” at home. They 
are becoming pros and very much independent. 
Be sure to swap out your children’s clothes due 
to season change, and their growing little 
bodies! Can we say growth spurts? :) See you 
guys next month! 

With Love,  

Ms. Chelly and Ms. Jewellery 
  

 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2 

  
Happy New Year! Welcome 2020. 
New year, new things. I hope 
everyone had a wonderful holiday 
with friends and family. It’s the New 
Year, so we have lots of new, exciting, 
fun activities that we will do. Just a 
reminder, please change out your 
lovely babies’ clothing to winter 
clothing. Some of them still have 
summer clothing. We would love to 
keep our babies warm during the 
winter season. Let’s make the best 
out of 2020! Yayyyy! 

Thank you for your support and 
encouragement, 

Ms. Katema and Ms. Nora 



 

 

  

                                                                               

 

 

                                                                                                       

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1 

We are CH 1-1 and this is 2020! We are so excited to 
begin a new year of fun and learning. Hopefully 
everyone had a wonderful holiday break! We ended 
December with parties and holiday cheer, but now it’s 
back to the business of letters, numbers and colors. Oh 
my! We cannot wait to see what the rest of the 
academic year brings. Please remember to check 
orange cubbies for seasonally appropriate change of 
clothes, and for our potty training friends plenty of 
extras!!  

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

  
 Happy New Year! We ended the year with lots of new 
beginnings and wish everyone the best! This month we'll be 
celebrating MLK day and Chinese New Year. 
 In art, the children enjoyed building snowmen with cotton 
balls and painting a winter weather watercolor scene (which is 
something we are all wishing for.) For science, we mixed color dyes 
to make secondary colors. We also made a lava lamp with oil and 
water for our letter of the week- Vv for Volcano. 
 Last but not least, Lara and Oliver had their birthdays and 
Winnie will have one soon. Have a great new year everyone! 

With gratitude,  

Mr. Will and Ms. Diane 
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